
From: Don Lacey
To: Dotson, Michael (UTC)
Subject: RE: DOT #2461020
Date: Thursday, May 2, 2019 4:03:38 PM

Hi Mike,

Please shut down the charter permit for the Employee Transportation Services entity.

Thank you,

Don Lacey | Director of Safety

O: 206.838.8140 | C: 907.378.9760 | F: 206.838.7152
720 S. Forest St. Seattle, WA 98134
donl@mtrwestern.com | http://www.mtrwestern.com

From: Dotson, Michael (UTC) <michael.dotson@utc.wa.gov> 
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2019 4:48 PM
To: Don Lacey <donl@mtrwestern.com>
Subject: RE: DOT #2461020

Hi Don, for the DOT number, if you want to deactivate it, just go to fmcsa.dot.gov/registration and
you should be able to log in and shut it down there.  I’m not sure what their policy is on reactivating,
but I would imagine there’s a procedure to do that.  As far as the Charter permit you have with us
under that entity, just let me know if you want to shut it down.  You will be able to reinstate it at any
time, you’ll just have to fill out an application.

Let me know if you have any other questions, or if I didn’t understand what you were asking.

Mike Dotson
Transportation Specialist 3
Licensing Services
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PH:   360-664-1223
FAX: 360-586-1181

From: Don Lacey [mailto:donl@mtrwestern.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2019 3:37 PM
To: Sharbono, Benjamin (UTC) <benjamin.sharbono@utc.wa.gov>
Cc: Dotson, Michael (UTC) <michael.dotson@utc.wa.gov>; Stillwell, Suzanne (UTC)
<suzanne.stillwell@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: RE: DOT #2461020
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Thank you…
 
Don Lacey | Director of Safety

 
O: 206.838.8140 | C: 907.378.9760 | F: 206.838.7152
720 S. Forest St. Seattle, WA 98134
donl@mtrwestern.com | http://www.mtrwestern.com

 

Subject: DOT #2461020
 
Hi Ben,
 
Please let me know if you have time for a few questions regarding deactivation of the DOT number
in the subject line.
 
We established this number for a contract entity we no longer have the contract for service.
 
Would like to understand the best way to deactivate, but reactivate if we happen to gain an
opportunity to the contract in the future?
 
Thank you,
 
Don Lacey | Director of Safety

 
O: 206.838.8140 | C: 907.378.9760 | F: 206.838.7152
720 S. Forest St. Seattle, WA 98134
donl@mtrwestern.com | http://www.mtrwestern.com
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